
 
 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers 
 
Date:  October 20, 2021 
 
Subject:  We’ve Added Information on NDC Billing to Our Website 
 

As you know, all claims for outpatient medications must include the National Drug Code (NDC), 
NDC unit qualifier, and NDC units in addition to the HCPCS codes and HCPCS quantity. This 
information is required to be collected on all outpatient drug claims in order for the Department 
of Health and Human Services to bill manufacturers for federal rebates as permitted by the 
Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act. 

We have included helpful information on our website about correctly filing these claims, 
including how to use the 5-4-2 format for NDC numbers, and how to convert J-codes. You’ll find 
the link to this information on the Claims and Billing page in the Provider section of the 
AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire website at https://www.amerihealthcaritasnh.com.  

Questions: 

Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of 
our members. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider 
Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-599-1479. 

https://www.amerihealthcaritasnh.com/

